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The Support Services Committee met on Monday, September 30, and discussed the 

following: 

 Inglewood Elementary School Additions and Renovations are substantially 

complete.  The site contractor is still on site finishing site work items. Punch lists 

for remaining items for all Prime Contracts are still being generated. 

 

 The committee also discussed the design status of the Hatfield Elementary School 

Additions and Renovations. Bonnett Architects will be presenting the near final 

design to the committee at the next Committee Meeting. 

 

 Several Change orders were discussed for the Natural Gas Conversion projects at 

Gwynedd Square, Knapp, Montgomery and Oak Park Schools. These change 

orders appear on tonight’s agenda for Board action. 

 

 Upper Gwynedd Township presented a request to the Committee to consider 

whether there is interest in the School District participating in helping the 

Township with Storm water problems in the area of Pennbrook Middle School. 

 

 The administration reported on the status of the NPHS Camera upgrade and the 

Security Fencing project, as well as NPHS/ESC Energy Projects. 

 

 The administration gave an update on Energy Efficiencies. 

 

 The committee discussed Transportation Guidelines in an effort to streamline 

Transportation operations. 

The committee asks for your support for the change orders listed on tonight’s agenda. 

The next meeting of the Support Services committee is scheduled for Monday, October 

28 at 6 p.m. at the Educational Services Center. 


